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What's New?

Katie

Katie was amid a housing crisis. She was on the brink of
homelessness after learning that she had to vacate her
home within short notice and had a small window of time
to move into a new apartment. To her relief, she was
approved for an apartment and would be able to transition on the same day that
she had to leave her current home. The timing worked out in her favor and
things were coming together smoothly except one very important component


http://rahabshope.org

was missing — the full security deposit. She would not have been able to move
forward without it. With only a few days to find additional support, she reached
out to Rahab’s Hope in a panic, fearful that she would not be able to come up
with the remaining security deposit that she desperately needed to prevent
homelessness. Rahab’s Hope was able to process her application within three
days and hand deliver a $425 payment to her landlord to expedite the process.
Katie was now ready to move into her newly renovated apartment.

Rahab’s Hope was instrumental in connecting her with HopeWorx who
provided free furniture, a truck and two movers for a small fee. We also pitched
in by helping Katie transport her household items to the new home and shared
a list of community resources such as financial literacy training, toiletries, and
utility support programs. After 6 months, we followed-up with Katie and she
reported that she had remained in her home and even started a cleaning
company called Leamy Clean. Nine months later (March 2023), she shared
plans of enrolling back into college and is looking into new employment
opportunities.

‘I am enrolling in the fall at Temple University for Psychology with a Minor in
Neuroscience. My goal is to build a career in mental health. My mission is to
learn how to give tools to survivors of trauma so they can reclaim their lives and
realize their dreams and purpose.”

We are ecstatic about Katie’s success!

Speaking at King of
Prussia Church of
Christ

On March 26th, Rahab’s Hope
was invited to discuss our
program services and
community impact with the
congregation at King of Prussia
Church of Christ. We are
thankful for the warm welcome,
their readiness to serve the community and the congregants that have decided
to support us as donors and volunteers.




Popcorn Double Good Popcorn Fundraiser

“ You're not going to want to miss this
| A | "POP"portunity! We will be holding a popcorn sale
from 4/17 at 1pm to 4/21 at 1pm. We will receive 50%
of the proceeds from Double Good which will support
our programs and services. Our Board members have
set up pages to “POP” off the fundraiser. Click below
to purchase popcorn today!

Fundraiser

Zion Baptist Church of Ambler

We are appreciative of your willingness to
partner with us in supporting low-income
households with rental assistance. Thank
you Zion, for becoming a monthly financial
supporter of our mission.

Thank you for your support. God bless you!
-Rahab's Hope
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https://popup.doublegood.com/s/i3364aoj
http://facebook.com/Rahabs-Hope-100265423686823/
http://instagram.com/rahabs_hope/
http://linkedin.com/company/rahab-s-hope/
https://gem.godaddy.com/p/4437061?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
https://gem.godaddy.com/forward/0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
https://gem.godaddy.com/opt_out?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
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